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Sitar Lessons  
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Your child has recently attended a taster sitar session and I am writing with further 
information about our peripatetic music lessons.  
  
Students are usually taught in small groups, matched by ability, and the quality of instrument 
tuition at is excellent. Instrumental lessons are delivered by Birmingham’s ‘Services for 
Education’ team, the largest music service in the country. Lessons are delivered during the 
school day.  

  
If you would be interested in your child having peripatetic music lesson at Sutton Girls, 
please complete the booking form by clicking on the link below. We would hope to begin 
lessons at the start of November.  Details about costs are available at the start of the form. 
There is financial support available for families in receipt of certain state benefits and/or who 
qualify for pupil premium funding. Please do not let the financial contribution act as a barrier 
for requesting instrument lessons for your child, e.g. instrument lessons for students who 
qualify for free school meals will be fully funded by school.    
  
Please note that lessons are likely to be always during Period 1 on Friday due to our sitar 
teacher's availability. Please complete the attached form by Wednesdays 23rd October.  
 
Booking link:  https://forms.office.com/e/gBTxADknxF   
  
  
Yours faithfully  

  
Mr C Collet - Head of Music  

  
  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/gBTxADknxF

